
 
 
TO:   Ariel Setniker, Chair, Curriculum Committee 
 
FROM:  Sarah Senk, Chair, General Education Committee 
 
DATE:  10/4/2024 
 
SUBJECT: IBL Curriculum Roadmap Revision  
 
 
GE COMMITTEE SUMMARY 
 
The General Education Committee met on Tuesday, October 1, 2024, to review the IBL department’s 
proposal to change their curriculum roadmap in compliance with EO 1100 (rev. 2024), specifically 
addressing the removal of one lower division Area C2 course and the removal of the Area E requirement 
 
In attendance were voting committee members Sarah Senk (Chair), Laurie Borchard, Chris Chiego, Cynthia 
Trevisan, and Aparna Sinha, as well as nonvoting members, Mike Strange, Tom Oppenheim, Christine 
Isakson, Shari Smiljanic-Villa, and Graham Benton.  
 
There are no changes proposed to any of the General Education courses, but the committee reviewed the 
curriculum to confirm that the proposed changes – eliminating one lower division Humanities course and 
removing the Area E classification from an existing major course – make the roadmap compliant with the 
latest revision to EO 1100, effective in Fall 2025.  
  
 
 


